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The school Privacy Notice is available on the Houlton School website under Useful Links. 

Next week will be WEEK B 

Year 8 Parents’ Evening 
 

The second Year 8 Parents’ Evening will take place online via Edulink on Tuesday 6 February 

from 4:00pm-7:00pm. There are still some appointments available if you haven’t already booked. 

To access appointments please login to your Edulink account and click on the Parents’ Evening 

icon to make your booking.   

 

 
PE Fixtures 
 

Year 7 Netball: 

• Tuesday 6 February vs Rugby Free Secondary School at Houlton 

 

Pick up time is 4:45pm. Pupils who are playing have been given all details about the fixture via Edulink. 

 

ParentPay 
 

Please remember to top up your child’s ParentPay account regularly. 

 

 

 

 


